
YOU SHOULD NOT ENTER 
THE COURTHOUSE IF YOU:

.      �HAVE BEEN IN ANY OF THE FOLLOWING COUNTRIES 
WITHIN THE LAST 14 DAYS: CHINA, SOUTH KOREA, JAPAN, 
ITALY, IRAN; or.      �RESIDE OR HAVE HAD CLOSE CONTACT WITH ANYONE 
WHO HAS BEEN IN ONE OF THE COUNTRIES LISTED ABOVE 
WITHIN THE LAST 14 DAYS; or.      �HAVE BEEN DIRECTED TO QUARANTINE, ISOLATE, OR 
SELF-MONITOR AT HOME FOR THE CORONAVIRUS BY ANY 
DOCTOR, HOSPITAL, OR HEALTH AGENCY; or.      �HAVE BEEN DIAGNOSED WITH, OR HAVE HAD CLOSE 
CONTACT WITH ANYONE DIAGNOSED WITH, COVID-19; or.      �HAVE FLU-LIKE SYMPTOMS.

If you fit into any of the above categories, YOU SHOULD NOT ENTER THE COURTHOUSE. 
Instead, please call the number listed below, and report your situation for instructions 
on how to proceed. If you have a scheduled appearance or were otherwise directed to 
attend court today, you will not be penalized for your absence provided you call this 
number. We thank you for your cooperation in 
this effort to prevent the spread of COVID-19 
(coronavirus) to others in the community.


